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 8th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Walk Home From School / Mobile Phone 
 
As your child is now in Year 6 we would like to give you another opportunity to allow them to walk home 
alone at the end of the day and to bring their mobile phone into school. Please note that all phones must be 
turned off and handed in once they have arrived in school. They will then be taken down to the office where 
they will remain until collection just before home time.  
 
If you would like your child to walk home alone and/or to bring their mobile phone into school, can you 
please complete the slip below and the relevant page on the Mobile Phone Policy and return to the School 
Office. You should be aware that your child will not be allowed to leave the school premises alone unless we 
have received signed permission from you. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs S Power 
Headteacher 
 

 
Please return to the School Office: 
 
 
Child’s Name: ______________________________________ 
 

I confirm that I give permission for my child to walk home at the end of the school 
day. 

 

I would like my child to bring their mobile phone into school and attach the signed 
relevant page from the Mobile Phone Policy. 

 

 
 
Signed:  __________________________________________  Date: __________________________ 
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